
 

 

Construction of upgrades and improvements to North Hudson Sewerage 
Authority Project “H6/H7 CSO Long Term Control Plan, Phase 2” which 
covers work on Adams Street between 13th and 15th Streets and along 15th 
Street to Clinton Street.  The $16,218,031.50 upgrades and improvement cost 
were financed by the New Jersey Water Bank (NJWB).  The NJWB is a State 
Revolving Fund program jointly administered by the New Jersey Department 
of Environmental Protection (DEP) and the New Jersey Infrastructure Bank 
(NJIB) and uses a combination of funds provided by the United States 
Environmental Protection Agency, the DEP, and the NJIB to provide very low 
interest loans to borrowers for environmental infrastructure projects. 

 
This project will provide water quality benefits by reducing combined sewer 
overflows to the Hudson River, and will help reduce flooding for residents 
and businesses in the northwest portion of Hoboken, NJ.   

 
State Revolving Fund programs around the nation provide states and 
communities the resources necessary to maintain and improve the 
infrastructure protecting our valuable water resources nationwide. 

 
 


